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Special Notice: 2/2025-26

01.09.2025

Dear Parents / Guardians,

Rehearsal for the Joint School National Education Activities Launch Ceremony

Your children have performed outstandingly in the "Cantonese Opera in Schools" activity and
have been selected to perform in the Cantonese opera performance "Pearl of Hong Kong" at the
"Celebration of the 76th Anniversary of the Founding of the People's Republic of China and the
Launching Ceremony of the Joint School National Education Campaign" held at the Queen Elizabeth
Stadium on 15 October 2025. Details of the rehearsal are as follows:

Date: 19 September 2025, 3 October 2025 & 10 October 2025

Venue: Kowloon Tong Government Primary School

Time: 2:00 p.m. - 5:00 p.m.

Departure Time: 1:15 p.m. at the entrance of LCU

Dismissal Time: 5:00 p.m. at the entrance of Kowloon Tong Government Primary School

(6 Tim Fuk Rd, Kowloon Tong)

Remarks: 1. All rehearsal days are normal school days; students should attend school and
have lunch as usual on those mornings.

2. Students should wear PE uniform and white sports shoes.
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Students should bring a jacket, tissues, some snacks and enough water.
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Teachers will accompany the students during rehearsal and performance.

The Education Bureau/school will take photos and videos during the rehearsal
and performance. The relevant photos and video clips may also be displayed
on the Education Bureau's/school’s website in the future and forwarded to
other government departments for joint display in various media/events.
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Students participating in the rehearsal must attend the final rehearsal and performance at the
"Celebration of the 76th Anniversary of the Founding of the People's Republic of China and the Launch
Ceremony of the Joint School National Education Activities" on 14 October 2025 and 15 October 2025.
Please stay tuned for further details in the relevant announcement.

We shall be grateful if you can fill out and return the reply slip on or before 2 September 2025
(Tuesday). Should you have any enquiries, please feel free to contact Ms CHEUNG Sin at 2386 8049.

Thank you for your attention.

o
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(Ms CHUI Sau-man)
Headmistress




Reply Slip

Rehearsal for the Joint School National Education Activities Launch Ceremony

Special Notice No.: _2/2025-26
Date:

Dear Headmistress,

[ have read Special Notice No. 2/2025-26 dated 1.9.2025 and fully understand its content.

« [ My child/ward would like to participate in the Rehearsal for the Joint School National
Education Activities Launch Ceremony.

Way of going home after the rehearsal:
0 Go Home alone O Picked up by parents/guardians at LCUGPS

*
[ 1 My child/ward would not participate in the Rehearsal for the Joint School National
Education Activities Launch Ceremony.

Student’s name : _ Class: P. ( )

Parent’s / Guardian’s Signature: Emergency Tel. Number:

* Remark: Please “ v'” the appropriate box



